
Fall sports are now in full swing and we have students competing in football, volleyball and cross 

country.  The volleyball team has had several major wins, including placing first place in the Shiner 

Tournament.  The football team played its first varsity game against Dilley and returned home to 

Brackettville with a 32-0 victory.  All of the football players are anxious to play at home on their new field, 

which looks great.  Also, the cross country team has also been working hard this season, and will run in 

their first meet of the season on Saturday September 6th in Uvalde.  All teams have had a great start to 

their respective seasons and are seeing the benefits of their hard work.   

 

Justin Morris, 
Athletic Director  

 


